                                                          
Friday, September 23rd.	
The theme for September is “Respect.”
Cross Country Team please meet in the gym for a quick meeting at 12:10 p.m. – right after the lunch bell.
~ Today is the Terry Fox walk/run here at school. We will be calling classes down one at a time. Miss Jenkins will be in the front lobby with stickers for students. All classes will exit the school through the front door.
When classes return from the walk, they are to go to the backyard out by the basketball nets. You will receive a treat for participating in the walk and you will be staying outside for the remainder of the class.
The Terry Fox walk/run is held annually in communities and schools across Canada to raise funds for cancer research.
Last year in 2021-2022 more than $27, 000 was collected through Canadian Schools.
This year we want to help achieve Terry’s vision – a world without cancer.
If any classes have cash donations – please bring those donations to the office once the bell rings for lunch.
~ Canteen at lunch today, the canteen is in the front lobby – all items are $1.00 - $2.00

Next Thursday, September 29th we will have our first dance of the school year ~ The Welcome Back Dance will be from 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. and it will be $5.00 at the door. There will be NO sign ins for this dance.
Hot Lunch – Pizza will be on Thursday, September 29th since Friday, September 30th is a holiday for Truth and Reconciliation Day. Please order on Cashless Schools. $2.50 a slice of Pizza.

